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Notice of Judicial Vacancy 
Stevens, Pend Oreille and Ferry County Superior Courts 

 
On April 6, 2011, Hon. Rebecca M. Baker announced her retirement from the 

bench effective October 15, 2011.  Governor Christine Gregoire is now seeking 
interested and qualified members of the Washington State Bar Association to submit 
applications to fill this position.  The Governor’s application for judicial appointment, 
the Uniform Judicial Evaluation Questionnaire, is also accepted by several minority bar 
associations for evaluation purposes and can be downloaded from the URL address 
below. 

 
Narda Pierce 

General Counsel 
Office of the Governor 
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P.O. Box 40002 
Olympia, WA  98504 

http://www.governor.wa.gov/judicial/default.asp 
 

To be considered for this vacancy, applicants are strongly encouraged to promptly 
submit their completed applications and schedule judicial evaluations with the statewide 
minority bar association judicial evaluation committees as soon as possible.  Applicants 
for this vacancy must be a resident of Stevens, Pend Oreille or Ferry County.  All 
applications and judicial evaluations should be completed, with ratings submitted to the 
Governor’s Office of General Counsel by August 1, 2011. 
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